
Robinwood
08.09.21 – 10.09.21



What time are the children leaving and returning?

The children will be collected at 13:30 on Friday from 
Robinwood and so hopefully we will be back in 

school at normal pick-up time. A text will be sent to 
all parents via School Spider when the coach is 

leaving Robinwood’s grounds and a second 
message will be sent when nearby.

The coach is booked for 09:15
on Wednesday morning, so the
children should arrive at school
at normal time for registration
and final toilet trip!

The coach should
park up on
Southport Road if
parents wish to
wave the class
off!



Medication

All medication that is already in school for particular pupils will be taken on
the trip. Please contact Mr King if you would like to confirm this.

It would be helpful if any additional medication could be given
prior to Wednesday morning to support with organisation (as
sometimes the morning of departure can be hectic!) however it is
understandable that some may not be able to be given until the
morning of the trip.

Please ensure that any additional medication – including for hay fever or
travel sickness – is clearly labelled with your child’s name and given directly
to Mr King.



Luggage Labels

Luggage labels have been sent home with the children tonight (03.09.21).
Please complete the label and attach to your child’s bag for Wednesday
morning.

If you require an additional label, some spares have been left in the school
office and Mr King will have some on the door on Wednesday morning.



Which group is my child in?

At least one member of staff from TSP will be assigned to each group, in 
addition to the Robinwood staff.

Children will be informed of their groups on Tuesday, although we can
confirm that all children are with at least two of the friends they requested
for both their groups and dorm rooms.



What will the daily timetable look like?
You may wish to share these
timetables and staff images
with your child over the
weekend if they are anxious /
unsure of what to expect
each day. However, we will
do this in class on Tuesday
as well.

More relaxed, whole-class
activities will also take place at
the end of each day…just to
ensure that the children are
extra tired and ready for bed!
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Anything else?

Robinwood prohibit any form of cameras in the dorm rooms. Please rest assured
however that TSP staff will take plenty of photographs during activities and share
them on Twitter regularly throughout the trip!

Children should not bring any electronic devices.

Children will not need to bring any money. However, the school’s
souvenir form will be sent to you this evening via School Spider. If your
child would like to purchase any souvenirs from Robinwood, please
email the class account (y6@tsp.sefton.school) with your order and
send your child into school with the exact money. All orders will then
be collated and a single cheque will be presented to Robinwood next
week. All orders and money should be sent in before Wednesday at
3:30pm. Children may receive their souvenir at Robinwood, but in
more recent years, Robinwood have chosen to send all orders to
school to be distributed afterwards.


